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Leeton Veterinary Hospital recognised for contribution to CSU’s Veterinary 
Science Program 
 
Dr Brian Munro, of Leeton Veterinary Hospital, has been recognised for his support of Charles Sturt 
University’s (CSU) Veterinary Science Program at a recent Charles Sturt Veterinary Science 
Foundation Cocktail dinner.   
 
Dr Munro has pledged support to the Veterinary Science Program on the Wagga Wagga Campus of 
CSU and was honoured for his contribution and commitment to the industry.  The generous support of 
donors such as the Leeton Veterinary Hospital enables CSU to meet the emerging challenges facing 
the veterinary profession. 
 
The School of Agricultural and Veterinary Sciences is undertaking extensive building works to support 
the Veterinary Science program. The cocktail function aimed to raise awareness of the Charles Sturt 
Veterinary Science Foundation’s first ever capital campaign, which hopes to raise $750,000 for the 
Clinical Training Centre at CSU.  
 
The guest speaker at the function was Dr Norm Blackman, Senior Advisor to the former Minister for 
Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry.  Dr Blackman has extensive experience as a consultant to 
government and industry, having worked with industry organisations and groups including Meat and 
Livestock Australia, the Cattle Council of Australia, Dairy Australia and Australian Wool Innovation.    
 
 
 
 
For further information, contact Aimee Cook on (02) 6338 4680 or aimee.cook@csu.edu.au or visit the 
Charles Sturt Veterinary Science Foundation website www.csu.edu.au/special/vetfoundation  
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